
 

CWDGA MATCH 2 was held on Thursday May 22 at Royal Melbourne Country Club in Long Grove, IL. The 
three women's teams again performed in the middle of each division. The next Match scheduled is at 

McHenry Country Club, on May 29. Make sure you are cheering on our three teams as they take on 
another Team to accumulate seasonal points! 

 


